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This week in Maths we have been rounding numbers to the nearest 10, 

100 and 1000. It has proved quite a challenge, especially when using 

numbers in the thousands and rounding them to both the nearest 10 

and nearest 100. However, we have demonstrated some excellent 

resilience! 

In English we have been finishing and typing up our newspaper reports. 

Next week we will begin looking at vocabulary and descriptive 

techniques in detail in order to create our own ‘Fantastic Beasts’. 

Our Science this term is all about answering the question ‘Can you light 

up the Great Hall?’ We will be learning about circuits and other aspects 

of electricity in order to complete this challenge.  

 

Home learning: 

• Please encourage your child to read at least 5 times a week and try to choose 

some books from the recommended reading list for Year 4 from 

Booksfortopics website.  

• Mathletics homework  

• Spellings – these will be sent home and tested on Fridays 

• Times tables – as we have the Year 4 Multiplication Check this year, it is 

important that your child learns and practises their times tables. Times Tables 

Rockstars is a great resource for this but there are other websites that may 

be useful: https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/  

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-

Check 


